

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Our file:

EA0708-007

October 17, 2007

Distribution List

Dear Sir/Madam:

Notice of Referral to Environmental Assessment - Dezé Energy Corporation, Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project

On October 12, 2007 the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) received a referral from the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board for an Environmental Assessment of Dezé Energy Corporation's Land Use Permit (MV2007I0033) and Water License Permit (MV2007L4-0029) applications, on the basis that the proposed development might have a significant adverse impact on the environment and might be a cause of public concern.

As per the requirements of MVRMA s.118(1), no license, permit or other authorization for the carrying out of this development will be issued under any federal or territorial law until the completion of the environmental assessment.

The terms of reference and work plan will be developed in consultation with the MVLWB and other stakeholders, including Dezé Energy Corporation. For further information, such as Guidelines for Environmental Impact Assessment and pertinent information on the Review Board's public registry, please refer to http://www.mveirb.nt.ca.

Please indicate whether you wish to remain on the distribution list and receive further correspondence by returning the attached sheet. Please respond by October 30, 2007. If you have any further questions or require additional information, do not hesitate to contact me at (867) 766-7053 or by email at mhaefele@mveirb.nt.ca.

Sincerely.

Martin Haefele.

Manager of Environmental Impact Assessment

EA0708-07 Dezé Energy Corporation Ltd. - Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project,

Distribution List Confirmation

If your organization want to remain on the distribution list for the environmental assessment listed above, please fill out and fax back to Terri Bugg at the Review Board by October 30, 2007.

Terri Bugg Environmental Assessment Assistant (867) 766-7074 (FAX) (867) 766-7062 (PHONE)

tbugg@mveirb.nt.ca

ORGANIZATION	
Contact Person	
Mailing Address	
Telephone Number	
Email Address	
Correspondence Preference (fax or email)	Please note that this assessment may generate considerable amounts of paper. If you select fax as preferred mode you will receive all correspondence via fax. We will send all correspondence via e-mail unless otherwise instructed. If you prefer fax transmission, check here []